
01/31/20 Dear Sister, 

 Greetings in the name of Jesus. It’s time to get excited about Esther Conference! We at 
First Apostolic Church are looking forward to our 13th annual conference and hope you are 
planning to join us. Our theme this year is REAL, redeemed, encouraged, assured, loved. Esther 
Conference has not changed its purpose. Helping to enrich and strengthen the lives of apostolic 
young ladies remains our focus. It seems the conference has grown each year and excitement 
continues to grow as the dates rapidly approach us. We hope you choose to bring your special 
ladies to this year’s conference. 

 We are happy Esther Conference has grown from 100 attendees the first year to over 500 
last several years!! We would love to be able to keep growing. However, we are at maximum 
capacity. We would like you to be mindful of the purpose of Esther Conference. It is a 
conference for young ladies 10-15. Please be mindful of this when selecting the number of 
chaperones you need to accommodate your group. We want your girls to be well chaperoned but 
please send the minimum number of ladies as you can to create more room for girls. We will be 
cutting off registration as soon as our count reaches 400 so register early to reserve your spot. 
You may register online at the website below. Thank you again for choosing Esther Conference 
as your choice conference. 

 The dates for Esther Conference this year are April 2nd & 3rd. We would love for you 
and your young ladies to be a part. The format will be church, commitment and fun for girls 
only! The Conference will begin Thursday night with prayer at 8:00 p.m and church and worship 
service following.  After church, we will have a Masquerade Theme pizza party with fun and 
games until 1:00 a.m. Please feel free to wear your best masquerade mask. There will be a prize 
for best costume. If you are planning on changing clothes after church you may want to bring 
them with you so you won’t have to make an extra trip back to the hotel. 

         Activities will begin Friday at 8:45a.m. and we will have a variety of classes ranging from 
“Ladies in Waiting” to “Cooking with a Flair”. There will be special sessions for the chaperones. 
Lunch will be served at noon. Friday night there will be a formal banquet with a Royal 
Coronation for all girls that are 15 years of age. We will be celebrating with them on becoming a 
lady and dedicating them to the service of the King. 

 The hotel accommodations are on the enclosed flyer. The rooms are $69.00 Thurs. night  
$89 Fri. night. We also have people in our church who have graciously opened their homes on a 
first-come first-served basis. We look forward to seeing you soon! For more information you 
may contact me at any of the numbers below or email us at the following address. 

         Sincerely, 

                                                                                                            Robin Burgess 

Home – (601) 267-6180     Church – (601) 267-8676     Cell – (601) 562-1324


